
 

FORD COUNTY BOARD SPECIFICALLY 
SHERIFF& PROPERTY COMMITTEE MEETING 

JUNE 3, 2020 
 
 

The Sheriff and Property Committee met in the Sheriff’s Boardroom at the Jail on Wednesday,  
June 3, 2020, at 9:00 A.M.  Those in attendance were:  Mr. McQuinn, Mr. Lindgren, Dr. Ray and  
Mrs. Smith.  Also in attendance were County Board Members Mrs. A. Ihrke and Mrs. C. Ihrke, Sheriff 
Doran, Coroner Flessner, EMA Coordinator Terry Whitebird, Treasurer Shoemaker, Ford Co. 
Engineer Perkinson and Clerk & Recorder Frederick.   Chairman Johnson was not present. 
 
Dr. Ray moved to approve the Agenda.  Mr. McQuinn seconded it.    Voice Vote – Carried 
 
Mrs. Smith moved that all bills be recommended to the Full Board.  Dr. Ray seconded it.   
             Voice Vote – Carried 
 
Mr. McQuinn made the motion to give Chairman Johnson authorization to sign the recommended 
bills.  Dr. Ray seconded it.        Voice Vote – Carried  
 
The Coroner briefly went through his monthly report and month’s activities.   
 
EMA Director Terry Whitebird briefly went through his monthly report and month’s activities.   
 
The Sheriff briefly went through his monthly report and activities.  Sheriff also discussed briefly the 
need to hire 1 part-time and 2 full-time replacement employees and that the resolutions have been 
submitted to the Finance Committee for recommendation on June 4, 2020. 
 
EMA Coordinator briefly discussed the need for room to store some of the donations.  Sheriff Doran 
will work on some space for him. 
 
 
Mr. McQuinn moved to adjourn.  Dr. Ray seconded it.             
Meeting was adjourned at 9:53 A.M. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Amy Frederick 
Ford County Clerk & Recorder 


